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McWhorter, Laurie

From: Willett, Jason <Jason.Willett@csaa.com>
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 2:54 PM
To: McWhorter, Laurie
Cc: Wengraf, Susan
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] East Bay Wildfire Coalition

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

WARNING: This is not a City of Berkeley email. Do not click links or attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is 
safe.  

Hi Laurie – 
 
I appreciate you bringing this to our attention but at this time we are unable to offer additional funding. 
 
Please keep us posted on your progress and feel free to reach out in the future. 
 
Thanks, 
Jason 

Jason Willett |  External Affairs 
CSAA Insurance Group 
925.278.3312 
LinkedIn / Facebook / Instagram 

 
 

From: McWhorter, Laurie <LMcWhorter@berkeleyca.gov>  
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 12:39 PM 
To: Willett, Jason <Jason.Willett@csaa.com> 
Cc: Wengraf, Susan <SWengraf@berkeleyca.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] East Bay Wildfire Coalition 
 

External Email 
 
Dear Mr. Jason Willett, 
 
I hope this email finds you well.  
 
Berkeley Vice Mayor Susan Wengraf has written a letter to you on behalf of the newly formed East Bay Wildfire Coalition 
of Governments, for which she serves as chair. I have attached the letter to this email and also put it out for USPS 
delivery. I hope you will find the letter and proposal promising. 
 
Warmly, 
Laurie   

 You don't often get email from lmcwhorter@berkeleyca.gov. Learn why this is important  
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Laurie McWhorter 
Legislative Aide to Susan Wengraf 
Vice Mayor & District 6 Councilmember  
Lmcwhorter@Berkeleyca.gov 
 

This message may contain information, including personally identifiable information that is confidential, privileged, or 
otherwise legally protected. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender and delete this 
message without copying, disclosing, or distributing it. 


